
ATTACHMENT 'G': Public Submissions

261069 Mountain View Road 

Calgary, AB 

February 13, 2022 

To whom it may concern; 

We are residents of Rocky View County and we are writing to let you know how much we 

appreciate the presence of the Divine Mercy Centre in our community. In particular, we are 

very thankful to the Sisters of Divine Mercy for their spiritual guidance, kind support and 

faithful service for our Uncle who used to visit the Centre of Divine Mercy very often before he 

moved away. The Centre of Divine Mercy brought great peace and happiness to his life, as well 

as strength and perseverance to overcome hardships. 

The Centre of Divine Mercy continues to have a very positive impact on Rocky View County. We 

are so impressed with the remarkable dedication of the Sisters of Divine Mercy to go above and 

beyond the call of duty in supporting our community. 

~~ - /?4cwmn 
Nicholas and Angela Saraceni 
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ATTACHMENT 'G': Public Submissions

261069 Mountain View Road 

Calgary, AB 

February 13, 2022 

To whom it may concern; 

We are residents of Rocky View County and we are writing to let you know how much we 

appreciate the presence of the Divine Mercy Centre in our community. In particular, we are 

very thankful to the Sisters of Divine Mercy for their spiritual guidance, kind support and 

faithful service for our Great Uncle who used to visit the Centre of Divine Mercy very often 

before he moved away. The Centre of Divine Mercy brought great peace and happiness to his 

life, as well as strength and perseverance to overcome hardships. 

The Centre of Divine Mercy continues to have a very positive impact on Rocky View County. We 

are so impressed with the remarkable dedication of the Sisters of Divine Mercy to go above and 

beyond the call of duty in supporting our community. 

Sincerely, 

~D 'IS . . 
an1e aracenr 

( ~-Ju1Ailf:r~ 
J;~~;i~lle Saraceni 

Ak ~ 
Santino Saraceni 
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ATTACHMENT 'G': Public Submissions 

February 10, 2022 

Dear Sir/Madame: 

We live a few blocks down the road from the Centre, and we visited the Centre almost daily for 
prayers and quiet adoration. We have known the Divine Mercy Centre and the Sisters of Divine Mercy 
for some years now. The Divine Mercy Centre and the Sisters have been a great asset to the communi­
ty in building our faith, individual and family life. The Centre supports ow· families and community 
through prayers, Adoration, and counsel1ing. The presence of the Sisters bring peace, joy, and healing 
to me and my family, and they performed all duties expected of them as Consecrated Religious Wom­
en. 

The Sisters are honest and passionate individuals with a unique sense of spiritual duty and are 
always willing to make positive contributions for the community. Thus is evidenced by their enduring 
charitable and volunteering capabilities. 

The Sisters of Divine Mercy are peace makers, always mediating to ensure smooth relationships 
among people and families in this community at the Centre and has consistently demonstrated 
excellent competence in carrying out these spiritual duties. 

The Sisters are astute team players, and are willing to devote their time for the common good at 
this Centre. We have no reservations in recommending the Divine Mercy Centre or the Sisters of 
Divine Mercy for whatever assistance they are aspiring for. 

Thank you and remain blessed! 

Armand Belcourt 
Phone #: 
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ATTACHMENT 'G': Public Submissions 

ATTESTATION LETTER 

Friday - February 11, 2022 

To Whom It May Concern, 

As a resident of Rocky View, I was very excited and interested in the valuable services that the Sisters of 
Divine Mercy and Divine Mercy Centre have been offering since it first appeared in our vicinity back in 
about 2015. Since that time, I have been attending many of the events, retreats, adoration, and worship 

services, more or less, depending on my work schedule and responsibilities as a mom. Currently, I attend 
the Centre three or four times per week. 

Besides the benefit the Divine Mercy Centre has extended to me, my husband and children have also 

benefited from the kindness and outreach from the wonderful religious Sisters- Sisters of Divine Mercy. I 
also feel that the community of people who have gradually become what is tenderly called the "Divine 
Mercy Fami ly" has also gained from the presence of the Divine Mercy Centre. It is simply an 
extraordinary place of charity and beauty. 

I cannot say enough about all the spiritual benefits bestowed on my family as well as others who likely 
reside in Rocky View as well. Please let me know if you would like to speak with me personally, as I 
would be happy to respond in person. 

Jacquie O'Neil and Fanlily 

29 Harmen Lane District of Rocky View 
Phone#: 

Email: 
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ATTACHMENT 'G': Public Submissions 

February 12, 2022 

Dear Sir I Madame: 

I am a resident of Rocky View County and I am writing to let you know how 
much we appreciate the presence of the Divine Mercy Centre in our Community. 

My dad passed away few years ago, the Divine Mercy Centre and the Sisters of 
Divine Mercy were a big support for my dad and my family in our most difficult 
time. 

We thank God for the Centre and the Sisters. We pray and hope that they will 
continue to provide help and support for many people and families in our 
community. We are very grateful to them. 

L ,e (1 r'\ c 1 r d J1 ~L S 5 O ) 1 ~ 
),CJD 7 , ,~ JJ Ro a d .i,t;t, 

;Jf' ... ,/l,3 
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ATTACHMENT 'G': Public Submissions 

Letter of Support 

Feb. 11 /22 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I live seven minutes from the Divine Mercy Centre and as a senior 
citizen have come to depend on 

The Divine Mercy Center for a place of worship, prayer and meditation. 
To me they provide an essential 

service. To the community they are a real asset providing programs for 
children, counselling and retreats 

for those want or need these services. 

l;y/~~ 
/Yl~ r'j-4- re/ J e 0 u_' i 
(S-]jS- .5'7"'1tl175> 1/4//~j!/ 
<! ~ 46 -,; / J- / 
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ATTACHMENT 'G': Public Submissions 

Letter of support 
Feb. 12/22 

To Whom It May Concern 

I am a resident of Rocky View and I am writing in support of the 
valuable work that I know The 

Sisters of Divine Mercy provide to the district of Rocky View. The 
Center offers so many services to 

Our community such a place of worship, counseling ., retreats and a 
place for quiet prayer and meditation. 

I have only heard good things about the work that the Sisters do and 
hope the they will be able to continue 

to provide these needed services. 

Thank you ,..--;;.7 , y' 
/J~~ 

af/_ 
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Nicole Goerlitz 

262161 Range Road 292 

Rocky View County, AB 

T4A 0N1 

February 13, 2022 

To Whom It May Concern, 

ATTACHMENT 'G': Public Submissions 

I am a resident of Rocky View and I am w riting this letter in support of the Sisters of Divine 
Mercy. I would like to bring to your attention the valuable work the sisters provide. The 
center offers so many services to our community such as a place of worship, counselling, 
retreats, and a place for quiet prayer and meditation. 

I have only heard good things about their work and hope they will be able to continue being 
an active member in the community. 

Nicole Goerlitz 

~ 
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ATTACHMENT 'G': Public Submissions 

February 13, 2022 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

It is my genuine pleasure to write a letter in strong support of our Centre of Divine Mercy. 

As a resident of Rocky View County, I continue to witness first-hand the tremendous 
contribution of our Sisters of Divine Mercy to our community through spiritual guidance, 
counseling, retreats, prayer gatherings, faith-formation groups, private adoration, and so 
much more. 

We live in very difficult times and the presence of our Sisters of Divine Mercy in our 
community continues to bring incredible blessings to, I believe, all who are so very blessed 
to be a part of our Centre of Divine Mercy. Thanks to our Centre of Divine Mercy, we 
witness miracles - big and small - in our families and in our smaller communities. Many 
of us have found our purpose in life and overcome life struggles thanks to the ministry of 
the Sisters of Divine Mercy. 

We are so very grateful to the Centre of Divine Mercy for continuous support and tireless 
work to make Rocky View County a better place. We could never thank the Centre and the 
Sisters enough. 

I invite all who are feeling overwhelmed or unsure in these times to visit our Centre of 
Divine Mercy and find happiness, hope and peace in their life! 

;J, 1 fo~11c f/c< >c c L. :10 

L S,.c,/4-/.W,S) 

N\ ,c:..\---Q..\~ J\. So6.c--.~ 
~ 

~---t_?>""""-:.. ---- ~ 
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From:
To: Scott Thompson
Subject: Re:Re:[EXTERNAL] - Re: 06518002
Date: April 9, 2021 1:02:33 PM

Hi Scott,
I had meant to send this sooner, hopefully I am not too late.

Yes, I do wish to submit a letter of rejection to this redesignation. Please consider this my
official notice of objection for the file.

Thank you for your help in this matter,

Stephanie Orr

Sent from my Huawei phone

-------- Original message --------
From: SThompson@rockyview.ca
Date: Wed., Mar. 24, 2021, 12:57 p.m.
To: 
Subject: RE: Re:[EXTERNAL] - Re: 06518002

Good Afternoon Stephanie,

 

Thank you for the information on what has been happening on the site. While you may
not want to make an official complaint about the application, but if you would like to
submit a letter of objection to the redesignation, you are more than welcome to do so.
We include them anonymously, but do record which parcel.

 

Let me know,

 

Scott Thompson, M.Plan

Planner | Planning & Development

 

Rocky View County
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262075 Rocky View Point | AB | T4A 0X2

Phone: 403-520-7278

sthompson@rockyview.ca | www.rockyview.ca

 

*Please note that as of Monday, December 7, 2020 our offices will be closed due to the COVID-19
pandemic. I will be available via email from Monday to Friday 8:00 am to 4:30 pm.

 

This e-mail, including any attachments, may contain information that is privileged and confidential. If you are
not the intended recipient, any dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is prohibited and
unlawful.  If you received this communication in error, please reply immediately to let me know and then
delete this e-mail.  Thank you.

 

From: Stephanie Orr  
Sent: March 24, 2021 10:57 AM
To: Scott Thompson <SThompson@rockyview.ca>
Subject: Re:[EXTERNAL] - Re: 06518002

 

Hi Scott,

Thank you for clarifying.

This is not a formal complaint, I recognize there are proper means to file should it
become necessary. They have been operating for years now as a church. We had
to contact them last summer to voice a noise complaint about the excessive use of
their loudspeaker (which they immediately recitfied, though have just sent a letter
asking for our blessing to allow them to resume use of their loud speaker on
Sundays) and we had taken them to court to fight their improper dealings of the
dumping if topsoil that was blowing into our yards.

My questions are then, until they have this new zoning, are they able to host
services and utilize their loudspeaker? And if the zoning moves away from
agricultural, then they cannot farm the land? There is a significant need for
herbicide application along the fence lines between our properties that will need
to be addressed. The farmer leasing has done a good job of keeping the land
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covered since our former dispute, but if he will not be farming, we will need to
address issues with the weeds.

 

As I said, I realize this is not the channel for formal comaknta, but the more I
understand this zoning change, the better myself, and my neighbours can get an
idea as to the impact it will have on our home life.

 

With nuch appreciation,

 

Stephanie

Sent from my Huawei phone

-------- Original message --------
From: SThompson@rockyview.ca
Date: Wed., Mar. 24, 2021, 8:15 a.m.
To: 
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] - Re: 06518002

Good Morning Stephanie,

 

This land use redesignation is the result of a compliance issue. They have
been operating a church, without the proper land designation. This
application is to rectify that.

 

The plan is for the church to continue to operate on this parcel.

Hopefully, this helps clear things up. If you have any other questions feel
free to reach out.
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Best,

 

Scott Thompson, M.Plan

Planner | Planning & Development

 

Rocky View County

262075 Rocky View Point | AB | T4A 0X2

Phone: 403-520-7278

sthompson@rockyview.ca | www.rockyview.ca

 

*Please note that as of Monday, December 7, 2020 our offices will be closed due to the
COVID-19 pandemic. I will be available via email from Monday to Friday 8:00 am to 4:30
pm.

 

This e-mail, including any attachments, may contain information that is privileged and
confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, any dissemination, distribution or copying
of this information is prohibited and unlawful.  If you received this communication in error,
please reply immediately to let me know and then delete this e-mail.  Thank you.

 

From: Stephanie Orr  
Sent: March 23, 2021 9:27 PM
To: Scott Thompson <SThompson@rockyview.ca>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] - Re: 06518002

 

Do not open links or attachments unless sender and content are
known.

Hello Scott,

My name is Stephanie and I am an adjacent landowner to the
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property outlined in 

File: 06518002 

Application: PL20210034

 

I would like further clarification on the change of zoning, what
Special, Public Service District means, what the church is planning to
do with this new zoning, to glean an idea as to halownit will affect
me as a neighbour.

 

The notice simply asks for me to provide comments, however, I
cannot comment on something I do not understand. Any information
you can provide will be greatly appreciated. I am certain you will be
hearing from neighbours other than myself as there have been
ongoing issues with this church over the past few years.

 

Regards,

 

Stephanie (Blakely) Orr

Sent from my Huawei phone
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ATTACHMENT 'G': Public Submissions

May 29, 2022 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Our residence is located to the west of the Divine Mercy Centre. As residents of 
Rocky View County, we are writing to support the Centre and the Sisters of 
Divine Mercy. 

We have personally met the Sisters and have seen the positive impact they bring 
to our community. We are grateful for their ministry and service in Rocky View 
County. 

We hope the Sisters will be able to provide the spiritual support and guidance for 
many more people to come. 

Thank you, 
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ATTACHMENT 'G': Public Submissions 

May 28, 2022 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

As a member of Rocky View County, I am writing to thank the Divine Mercy 
Centre and the Sisters of Divine Mercy for their exceptional works in our 
community. 

We have heard of their great service to better our community through spiritual 
guidance and counseling. We greatly appreciate the peaceful and joyful presence 
the Divine Mercy Centre and the Sisters bring to our community. We are very 
happy to know there is a place like this in our area. 

Sincerely, 

L ./Q~ Mtfih_ 
~t J DG3 S~ns lJoJL~ Road 
Rock~ \J,cw Coiif\~ 

flB 11.r B 4- p lf-
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ATTACHMENT 'G': Public Submissions

May 27, 2022 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

As a resident of Rocky View County, _I am writing to support the Divine 

Mercy Centre and the Sisters of Divine Mercy. 

We have heard of the Sisters great service to better our community through 

spiritual guidance, retreats, and counseling. The Divine Mercy Centre has 

become a big support and refuge for people looking for meaning and 

purpose in their lives. The Divine Mercy Centre do so much more than 

could reasonably be expected to bring blessings to so many individuals and 

families. 

Thank God for the presence of the Centre and the Sisters of Divine Mercy 
in our Rocky View County. 

Sincerely, 

1/r;v~v1. wt. "fl,,1hrxh_£'U--" ~:iQJ}/4.._j!;~ 

7lo 5 oc0 t f Clt'\.O; r t4~ 0tJ 
R c:d(J vi e w ( t1V\.,1,...:id, A-e, 

T2-t15 ~J' ~ 
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ATTACHMENT 'G': Public Submissions 

June 22, 2022 

To whom it may concern, 

As a resident, I am writing in strong support of the Divine Mercy Centre in Rocky 
View County. 

The Divine Mercy Centre gives our community, a much needed place to pray, 
reflect, find hope and seek spiritual guidance, which is so important in these 
difficult times. 

The Divine Mercy Centre is valued and we feel very fortunate to have the Divine 
Mercy Centre and the Sisters of Divine Mercy as part of Rocky View County. 

We are thankful to the Sisters of Divine for their time, dedication and thoughtful 
support that make a very positive impact on Rocky View County by building a 
stronger community and making lasting change. 

We hope the Divine Mercy Centre will continue to be part Rocky View County in 
the years to come. 

Sincerely, 

t[J}ju 
t l Su,~~ [YvN 

P--Ocky V m ()1;fu . 

Tar r " ~ 
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ATTACHMENT 'G': Public Submissions 

June 22, 2022 

To Whom It May Concern: 

As a resident of Rocky View County, I am writing to support the valuable work of the 
Divine Mercy Centre and the Sisters of Divine Mercy in our community. 

T he Divine Mercy Centre offers a dedicated place to pray and grow in spiritual life, 
compassion and inner strength to overcome obstacles and move forward when life seems 
overwhelming. We also appreciate the counseling and spiritual guidance provided by the 
Sisters of Divine Mercy at the Divine Mercy Centre. 

We would like to express our gratitude to the Divine Mercy Centre for unwavering support 
and commitment for our community through these incredibly challenging times. 

We hope the D ivine Mercy Centre will grow in Rocky View County and we look forward to 
further positive, lasting changes in our community thanks to the work o f the Sisters of 
Divine Mercy. 

I_~.,,....__'\,;"' 

Q yy'\ar / $ctflh Hauss.Ct\ 

2.b22ll \2.(L -i_o 

-r-sr 1-A1 
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ATTACHMENT 'G': Public Submissions 

June 25, 2022 

To whom it may concern: 

I am a resident of Rocky View County and I am writing to kindly thank the Divine Mercy 
Centre and the Sisters of Divine Mercy for all that they do so generously to make such a 
difference in our community and beyond. 

The Divine Mercy Centre creates an environment where people can grow in their journey to 
reach their full potential, and the kindness, compassion and presence of the Sisters goes a 
long way to comfort and inspire people during these difficult times. I express my sincere 
gratitude to the Sisters for their outstanding dedication and hard work to help the people 
who find themselves in need of the spiritual support and guidance the Divine Mercy Centre 
provides. 

The Divine Mercy Centre has my support and appreciation and is an important part of Rock 
View County. 

We are so happy that the Divine Mercy Centre and the Sisters of Divine Mercy are sharing 
their gifts with us. 

Kind regards, 
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ATTACHMENT 'G': Public Submissions

May 27, 2022 

To Who It May Concern: 

We have heard and come to know the Divine Mercy Centre and the Sisters 
of Divine Mercy through our friends. As a resident of the Rocky View 
County, we are writing to let you know that the Centre and the Sisters of 
Divine Mercy have our full support. 

Many individual and families in our Rocky View County community have 
benefited from the Centre and the Sisters of Divine Mercy exceptional 
work. 

We are very grateful to have a place like this in our area where people can 
seek guidance and direction for their lives, especially in this trouble time. 
May Divine Mercy Centre and the Sisters of Divine Mercy continue to bring 
help and guidance to more people and families in the future. 

With prayers and gratitude, 

M 4<c?>t'\ .... ~~ rt<.?,~ (L 

µ '? ~5) ~ '-:( )'- ~ <......\, e..~ 
(t ~l~l \) 1 v..-:> c~\> , 0.f:> 
Jllc__ ~ \,.) ~ 
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ATTACHMENT 'G': Public Submissions

May 29, 2022 

To whom it may concern: 

We live about two minutes away from the Divine Mercy Centre and are writing to 
provide support for the Centre and the ministry of the Sisters of Divine Mercy. 

We have heard great things about the activities at the Divine Mercy Centre and hope 
that the Centre will continue to serve our community. 
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ATTACHMENT 'G': Public Submissions 

May 28, 2022 

To whom it may concern, 

As a member of Rocky View County, I am writing to thank the Divine Mercy Centre and 
the Sisters of Divine Mercy for their exceptional commitment and spiritual support to 
help us build a better community through counseling, spiritual guidance and prayers. 

My family, especially my wife and daughter, have been visiting the Divine Mercy Centre 
on a weekly basis for the past year. It has been a tremendous help and a blessing for our 
family! We appreciate all the time dedicated to our community and the remarkable 
leadership of the Sisters to better our life, especially during the challenges of the 
pandemic. 

We are very thankful for the peaceful and welcoming presence of the Sisters of Divine 
Mercy in Rocky View County and look forward to participating in future events of the 
Divine Mercy Centre. 

We pray and hope that the Divine Mercy Centre may continue to bring many blessings, 
not only to our family, but to many other individuals and families as well in the coming 
years. 

,e~ ,AlC\ne olAd,r~ 
2-U?I0\3 ~e Qu~~ 
~~{1vW, 
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ATTACHMENT 'G': Public Submissions

261027 Glendale Road 
Rocky View County, AB T4C 2Y8 

May 31, 2022 

To whom it may concern: 

As residents of Rocky View County, we are writing this letter to you today in support of the Sisters of 
Divine Mercy and the Divine Mercy Centre, located at 15206 Township Rd 262. 

The Sisters have worked tirelessly since they first came to this area in 2015, serving and offering spiritual 
guidance to the larger community. The Centre is a place of peace where people have the opportunity to 

draw away to find rest and renewal, something that has been especially needed during these past years 
of the pandemic. We are very grateful to have the Centre and the Sisters nearby, and we hope that they 
will be able to continue their mission of helping and serving our community for many years to come. 
Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

1 -
~"a».~~ 

Henry and Sharon van der Sloot 
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From:
To: Scott Thompson
Subject: Re:Re:[EXTERNAL] - Re: 06518002
Date: April 9, 2021 1:02:33 PM

Hi Scott,
I had meant to send this sooner, hopefully I am not too late.

Yes, I do wish to submit a letter of rejection to this redesignation. Please consider this my
official notice of objection for the file.

Thank you for your help in this matter,

Stephanie Orr

Sent from my Huawei phone

-------- Original message --------
From: SThompson@rockyview.ca
Date: Wed., Mar. 24, 2021, 12:57 p.m.
To: 
Subject: RE: Re:[EXTERNAL] - Re: 06518002

Good Afternoon Stephanie,

Thank you for the information on what has been happening on the site. While you may
not want to make an official complaint about the application, but if you would like to
submit a letter of objection to the redesignation, you are more than welcome to do so.
We include them anonymously, but do record which parcel.

Let me know,

Scott Thompson, M.Plan

Planner | Planning & Development

Rocky View County
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262075 Rocky View Point | AB | T4A 0X2

Phone: 403-520-7278

sthompson@rockyview.ca | www.rockyview.ca

 

*Please note that as of Monday, December 7, 2020 our offices will be closed due to the COVID-19
pandemic. I will be available via email from Monday to Friday 8:00 am to 4:30 pm.

 

This e-mail, including any attachments, may contain information that is privileged and confidential. If you are
not the intended recipient, any dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is prohibited and
unlawful.  If you received this communication in error, please reply immediately to let me know and then
delete this e-mail.  Thank you.

 

From: Stephanie Orr  
Sent: March 24, 2021 10:57 AM
To: Scott Thompson <SThompson@rockyview.ca>
Subject: Re:[EXTERNAL] - Re: 06518002

 

Hi Scott,

Thank you for clarifying.

This is not a formal complaint, I recognize there are proper means to file should it
become necessary. They have been operating for years now as a church. We had
to contact them last summer to voice a noise complaint about the excessive use of
their loudspeaker (which they immediately recitfied, though have just sent a letter
asking for our blessing to allow them to resume use of their loud speaker on
Sundays) and we had taken them to court to fight their improper dealings of the
dumping if topsoil that was blowing into our yards.

My questions are then, until they have this new zoning, are they able to host
services and utilize their loudspeaker? And if the zoning moves away from
agricultural, then they cannot farm the land? There is a significant need for
herbicide application along the fence lines between our properties that will need
to be addressed. The farmer leasing has done a good job of keeping the land
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covered since our former dispute, but if he will not be farming, we will need to
address issues with the weeds.

 

As I said, I realize this is not the channel for formal comaknta, but the more I
understand this zoning change, the better myself, and my neighbours can get an
idea as to the impact it will have on our home life.

 

With nuch appreciation,

 

Stephanie

Sent from my Huawei phone

-------- Original message --------
From: SThompson@rockyview.ca
Date: Wed., Mar. 24, 2021, 8:15 a.m.
To: 
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] - Re: 06518002

Good Morning Stephanie,

 

This land use redesignation is the result of a compliance issue. They have
been operating a church, without the proper land designation. This
application is to rectify that.

 

The plan is for the church to continue to operate on this parcel.

Hopefully, this helps clear things up. If you have any other questions feel
free to reach out.
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Best,

 

Scott Thompson, M.Plan

Planner | Planning & Development

 

Rocky View County

262075 Rocky View Point | AB | T4A 0X2

Phone: 403-520-7278

sthompson@rockyview.ca | www.rockyview.ca

 

*Please note that as of Monday, December 7, 2020 our offices will be closed due to the
COVID-19 pandemic. I will be available via email from Monday to Friday 8:00 am to 4:30
pm.

 

This e-mail, including any attachments, may contain information that is privileged and
confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, any dissemination, distribution or copying
of this information is prohibited and unlawful.  If you received this communication in error,
please reply immediately to let me know and then delete this e-mail.  Thank you.

 

From: Stephanie Orr  
Sent: March 23, 2021 9:27 PM
To: Scott Thompson <SThompson@rockyview.ca>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] - Re: 06518002

 

Do not open links or attachments unless sender and content are
known.

Hello Scott,

My name is Stephanie and I am an adjacent landowner to the
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property outlined in 

File: 06518002 

Application: PL20210034

 

I would like further clarification on the change of zoning, what
Special, Public Service District means, what the church is planning to
do with this new zoning, to glean an idea as to halownit will affect
me as a neighbour.

 

The notice simply asks for me to provide comments, however, I
cannot comment on something I do not understand. Any information
you can provide will be greatly appreciated. I am certain you will be
hearing from neighbours other than myself as there have been
ongoing issues with this church over the past few years.

 

Regards,

 

Stephanie (Blakely) Orr

Sent from my Huawei phone
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ATTACHMENT 'G': Public Submissions

July 4, 2022 

Rocky View County 

262075 Rocky View Point 
Rocky View County, AB 

T4A0X2 

Attention: Xin Deng 

Re: Application Number: PL202110034 & PL202200060(06518002) 

Divine Mercy Centre Redesignation Proposal 

We are submitting this letter in opposition to the above Application by the Divine Mercy Centre to 

redesignate the identified property from Agricultural, General District (A-GEN) to Special, Public Service 

District (S-PUB) to accommodate an existing Catholic religious assembly. 

Our address is: 

15199 Park Lane 

Calgary 

Our opposition is over our (and our neighbours) concerns that if this application is approved - that it 

would set a precedent for other applications that are currently with the county and are directly 

offsetting our property with proposals to redesignate acreages from Residential, Rura l District (R-RUR) 

to Special, Public Service District (S-PUB) to allow the development of a religious assembly/community 

center. 

The properties in question are located at: 

15205 Park Lane 

Calgary 
Redesignation Application No. PL20190177 /2020068 

File 06507009 

Application by the AI-Madinah Calgary Islamic Assembly 

15150 Park Lane 

Calgary 

Application No. PL20200015 

File 06507011 

Application by the Sri Lankan Buddhist Society Calgary 

The 15205 Park Lane property directly offsets our property and would have a negative impact on our 
residential community 

The 15150 Park Lane property is just down the street from us and again - would negatively affect our 

residential community. 
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ATTACHMENT 'G': Public Submissions 

We believe that approval of this redesignation for Divine Mercy Centre could provide support to the 2 

applications that directly affect us and that are not in keeping with the residential area that we live in 

and want to maintain. This opposition to redesignation of properties in ou r community is supported by 

all of the residents that are along Park Lane or utilize Park Lane to access their residences. We have sent 

in letters of opposition to the proposed redesignations. 

Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions 

":·'{at j)~ -~ /4d 
Ed Dyck 

Patricia Dyck 

15199 Pa rk l ane NW 

Calgary, AB 
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